
 
 
Dear Student and Parent 
 
 
 As required by state law, the District has officially adopted the Student Code of Conduct in order to promote a safe and orderly I 
learning environment for each student. It, along with the Parent/Student Handbook, was delivered to your student today. 
 
 
I urge you to read this publication thoroughly and to discuss it among your family. If you have any questions about the behaviors and 
I consequences, I encourage you to ask for an explanation from the student's teachers or campus administrator. 
 
 
For your information and convenience, a copy of the handbook and code of conduct is also accessible on the District's Web page at 
www.eisd.net. Under the "Required Postings" tab, select "Student Handbook". 
 
 
The student and parent should each sign this page in the space provided below, and then return the page to the student's school, as 
directed by the teacher. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

Dr. Jose A. Cervantes, Superintendent 
 
 
 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF HANDBOOK AND CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
 
We acknowledge that we have received a copy of the Edgewood Independent School District Parent/Student Handbook and 
Student Code of Conduct for the 2011-2012 School Year and understand that the student will be held accountable for his or her 
behavior and will be subject to the disciplinary consequences outlined in the Student Code of Conduct and further understand that 
the handbook contains information that my child and I may need during the school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School  Grade level  Student ID # 
 

Print Name of Student  Signature of Student  Date 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian 
 

    

 
 
 

"Please sign and date this page, remove it from the handbook, and return it to the student's school." 


